

Vol. 12 Issue | Nov. 2010\_

#### CONTACT INFO:

FAMILY SERVICES

24300 Las Brisas Rd. N Murrieta, CA 92562 (951) 304-1625

#### Child Development Center

(951) 696-1600

4: ext. 2112 Room 5: ext. 2113 Room 6: ext. 2114 Room 7: ext. 2177 Room 8: ext. 2115 Room 10: ext. 2176 Room 11: ext. 2168 Room Room 12: ext. 2167 Room 207: ext. 2128

### UPCOMING EVENTS

**Fall Festival:** Nov. 6 = 10:00 am to 1:00 pm.

November I I—Holiday (No School)

November 12—Budget

Reduction Day (No School)

## Parents Information & Communication

For more information about Family Services, our Newsletters, and Programs—please visit our website at <a href="https://www.murrieta.k12.ca.us">www.murrieta.k12.ca.us</a> under Family Services

# Child Development Center Newsletter



## NOVEMBER 2010



HOME-SCHOOL-CONNECTION



## Double Layer Pumpkin Cheesecake

## Ingredients:

- 2 (8 ounce) packages cream cheese, softened
- 1/2 cup white sugar
- 1/2 teaspoon vanilla extract
- 2 eggs
- 1 (9 inch) prepared graham cracker crust
- 1/2 cup pumpkin puree
- 1/2 teaspoon ground cinnamon
- 1 pinch ground cloves
- 1 pinch ground nutmeg
- 1/2 cup frozen whipped topping, thawed

## **Directions:**

- 1. Preheat oven to 325 degrees F. (165 degrees C)
- In a large bowi, combine cream cheese, sugar and vanilla. Beat until smooth. Blend in eggs one at a time. Remove 1 cup of batter and spread into bottom of crust; set aside.
- Add pumpkin, cinnamon, cloves, and nutmeg to the remaining batter and stir gently until well blended. Carefully spread over the batter in the crust.
- Bake in preheated oven for 35 to 40 minutes, or until center is almost set. Allow to cool, then
- refrigerate for 3 hours or overnight. Cover with whipped topping before serving.



## Give Thanks at Thanksgiving

- Appreciate the food you are eating and the person or people who prepared it for you.
- Make something for other people to enjoy at the meal.
- Think about all the things you've learned this year and thus far in your life.
- Look at the people around you and be thankful that you are not spending Thanksgiving alone.
- Be grateful for your family.
- Prepare a little celebratory toast or even a poem to recite to the people with whom you are spending Thanksgiving.

Our Next Parent
Advisory Committee
Meeting will be on
Wednesday
November 3, 2010
5:30—6:30

Hello!



My name is Michelle Endris, I am married to my wonderful husband Chris and have two beautiful children Taylor 16, and Trey 13. I came to the Family Services Department about a year ago and am currently working in room 6 with Ms. Tammy. I've been working with children for over 20 years and have enjoyed every minute of it. In my spare time, I enjoy spending time with my family, scrapbooking and baking. I love the children and my Child Development Family. :-)

Ms. Michelle